
                                

      Friday 23rd February 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
100 Million Minutes Reading Challenge 

 
We are very excited to announce that we have just signed up for the 100 Million Minutes Reading 
Challenge 2018 – a national reading initiative, which links nicely with Reading and Writing week. 
 
This fun and engaging challenge will kick off on World Book Day (Thursday 1st March 2018) and run 
until Thursday 29th March. Each week we'll be counting up the minutes we have spent reading and 
adding our reading minutes to our overall score, doing our best to come out on top!  
 

Your challenge! 
 

Every night when you read, parents or children need to make a note on how many minutes you 
have read together on the grid attached.  The individuals who contribute the most minutes in their 
class will be awarded certificates on Friday 6th April. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Lee-Fox  
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